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Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace    

Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.  

Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with 

Dignity and grow in Confidence. 

 

      10th January 2025 
Dear Parents   

Annual School Fund Contributions from parents – an explanation.  

I hope that you are all well and have had a good Christmas and New Year.  

We are writing to you further to the letter sent in the autumn term, to seek contributions to the fund above to 

support the necessary upkeep of the learning environment for the children.  

What we’re asking for: 

£30 per family by 14th February 2025 please, to help fund part of the school maintenance budget.  

Why we’re asking for this: 

Every year we receive approx. £8554 from the government, towards the costs of repair and development of our 
building. We accumulate this as best we can, whilst carrying our maintenance.  

To access more funds held centrally for C of E schools in the Southwark diocese, we also have to contribute to this 

fund. In this past year we had a new boiler, 90% of which was funded by money held centrally in Southwark diocese, 
10% funded from the school’s finance (£20,000).  Two local churches also support us in contributions to the costs of 
the school building.  

The next work that the school needs to do are to have new carpet, vinyl, or both, and to upgrade the electrics of the 
school.  We are also in need of repairs to the Treehouse, which has been leaking. 

 The school will be responsible for the cost of the flooring, which we estimate to be about £20,000 and are 

working on quotes currently. 

 We hope to have support from the diocese for funding the electrical upgrade and are also working on that in 

the background. 

 For the roof in the Treehouse, we are investigating insurance.  

In September, we asked parents for a contribution of £30 per family.  Out of 344 pupils, 52 families (15%) have made a 
contribution, which amounts to £1,545.50. We are truly grateful for that; thank you.  

 
To make a contribution, please make a payment via ParentPay by 14th February 2025 

 
Many thanks for your continued support for the school. If you would like ANY further information about how the 
funding works for the building, please let us know. We will be happy to explain.  

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Rev’d Martin Hayward 

Chair of Governors 

 

http://www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com/
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